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MEMORANDUM TO: Phillip F. McKee, Deputy Director
Special Project Office
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

FROM: Charles L. Miller, Chief original signed by:

'

Emergency Preparedness and Radiation
Protection Branch

Division of Reactor Project Management
Office of, Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: NO OFFSITE EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS ISSUES CONCERNING
RESTART OF MILLSTONE NUCLEAR POWER STATION, UNIT NO. 3

By letter dated May 18,1998, the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA),

Region I, informed us that they had no objections or issues conceming offsite emergency

preparedness which would impact the proposed restart of the Millstone Nuclear Power Station,

Unit No. 3. Attached is a copy of FEMA's letter.
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MEMORANDUM TO: Phillip F. McKee, Deputy Director
Special Project Office
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

FROM: Charles L. Miller, Chief original signed by:
Emergency Preparedness and Radiation
Protection Branch

Division of Reactor Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: NO OFFSITE EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS ISSUES CONCERNING
RESTART OF MILLSTONE NUCLEAR F 'NER STATION, UNIT NO. 3

By letter dated May 18,1998, the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA),

Region I, informed us that they had no objections or issues conceming offsite emergency

preparedness which would impact the proposed restart of the Millstone Nuclear Power Station,

Unit No. 3. Attached is a copy of FEMA's letter.
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415-2922
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. MEMORANDUM TO: Phillip F. McKee, Deputy Director
Special Project Office
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

* |{sAL FROM: Charles L Miller, Chief a
i Emergency Preparedness and Radiation
| Protection Branch
| Division of Reactor Project Management
'

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

'

SUBJECT: NO OFFSITE EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS ISSUES CONCERNING
RESTART OF MILLSTONE NUCLEAR POWER STATION, UNIT NO. 3

By letter dated May 18,1998, the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA),

Region I, informed us that they had no objections or issues concoming offsite emergency

preparedness which would impact the proposed restart of the Millstone Nuclear Power Station,

Unit No. 3. Attached is a copy of FEMA's letter. |
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